
Parental Choice Tax Credit and Tulsa Adventist Academy 

Here is what you need to know! 

1. Tulsa Adventist Academy is eligible and is a registered school with the Parental Choice Tax Credit (PCTC).

2. This year, as you complete your student’s application (or re-enrollment if you are returning), indicate that

you wish to take advantage of the PCTC. TAA’s school registration for the 2025-2026 school year will open

on December 22.

a. Note that Registration fees are now only $50 if you complete your registration by the end of February

(fees increase each month past that)

b. Once TAA submits your information to OKtap you will receive an email within 24 hours that contains

your Enrollment Verification Number (EVN).

3. The PCTC application will open on February 18th, 2025 at 9 am. The application is done fully online at

www.OkTAP.tax.ok.gov . If you feel you could use some help our Home and School team will be providing

application/enrollment help from 3pm to 7 pm on January 9 at TAA.

a. Remember, the sooner you apply, the more likely you are to receive the credit!

b. This is NOT a government assistance program. This is a tax credit returning money you have already

paid into the state.

c. You expect you will need

i. The EVN for EACH of your students

ii. Your tax return from 2023

iii. Social Security numbers for parents and students who are applying

4. Applicants should know if they have been approved within 30 days of application.

5. We will let you know when your checks arrive at the school so you can come in and sign your check that will

pay your tuition fees.

Important dates to remember 

• December 22 – TAA Re-enrollment opens

• January 9 – Enrollment Party – TAA volunteers will help parents with enrollment online if needed

• January 15– Enrollment opens for new students

• March 1 – Registration fee increases by $50

• February 18 – PCTC application opens at 9 am

o Priority window for those that make up to $75,000 a year

o Everyone should apply on this date.




